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16th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday 29th June and Friday 30th June the children will spend time with their new teachers as part of

our transition for next school year.

On Thursdaymorning all children will go to their classes as normal. At the end of lunch, they will be collected

by their new teacher and taken back to their new class. At the end of the day, the children will be released

from their new classrooms. Don’t forget you are invited to meet the new teachers in the hall after school.

On Friday the children will be in their new classes all day so they will need to line up by their new classroom

when the whistle goes in the morning and be collected from there at the end of the day.

Year 6

On Thursday, year 6 will spend the afternoon with Mr Russell. On Friday most of the children will be at Diss

High School for transition (see information sent out by the High School). Those children that are not attending

Diss High School will be working with Mr Russell.

There is slight change to support staffing in that Mrs Dunning will move with the year 4 children into Phoenix

with Mr Alymer and Mr Hipwell and Mrs Murray will be supporting in Artemis in the morning and then across

both KS2 classes in the afternoon.

We are all looking forward to an exciting year ahead, but if you have any concerns or would like to discuss any

of the arrangements please do not hesitate to come and speak to me.

Mrs Jo Cerullo
Executive Headteacher


